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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 12:03 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Tuesday, December 1, 2015 - 12:02pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Marian 
Last Name: Marum 
Email: marian@marumpartnership.com 
Today's Date: December 2, 2015 
Comments: 
Regarding the Emergency Regulations for Statewide Urban Water Conservation, I urge the State 
Board to adopt modifications to the existing emergency regulation that will allow water agencies to 
achieve state water-use targets through a combination of strategies (conservation and sustainable 
drinking water supplies). Any and all solutions are needed.  As a Landscape Architect, I know that 
potable reuse, desalination,and long-term transfers of conserved water are valuable pieces of the big 
puzzle. The State Board has a unique opportunity to demonstrate leadership to the entire world, by 
supporting the development of 'innovative tools & strategies' for sustainable water supplies 
-- not only for this drought -- but for the inevitable droughts that California will surely have to endure in 
the future. Thank you for your leadership efforts to support the health and economic vitality for all 
Californians. 
 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

12-1-15


